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Dear Brenna Quigley:

My name is Christina Skorobohacz, and I am a PhD candidate in Educational Studies at Brock University in St. Catharines, Ontario. My research and writing interests are central to Canadian Higher Education and include: curriculum studies, graduate students’ identity negotiations, university professors’ service work, institutional ethnography, and graduate student teaching and research assistantships.  

Please accept my manuscript entitled, “Negotiating Notions of Self, Culture, and Curriculum throughout Graduate School: One Student’s Reflexive Explorations” to be considered for publication in the Canadian Journal for New Scholars in Education. The topic that I explore is relevant to emerging scholars as they begin to identify who they are and what they stand for. Moreover, adopting a broader understanding of curricula can open up possibilities for graduate students to re-shape educational practices within and beyond the classroom. 

This manuscript is original and unpublished. I grant CJNSE/ RCJCÉ first publication rights, agreeing not to publish the same manuscript elsewhere, for one year after publication. The language used in this manuscript is English and it is not my intent to translate it into any other language. Also, ethical clearance was not obtained, as this position paper is centered on my own experiences and corresponding literature. It does not involve research with human participants.
I realize that this manuscript (in its current form) does exceed your standard word count; however, my discussant (Dr. John Freeman) noted at my recent CSSE conference presentation that this is a paper worthy of publication. In his feedback, he highlighted that my manuscript “showed a depth of understanding of oneself and of theories around culture and curriculum,” and he mentioned that “It should prove helpful to graduate students seeking to navigate their studies.” Please note that I am available, willing, and eager to work closely with both the Review Editor and Copy Editor assigned to me, in order to bring this manuscript to completion under your specified deadlines. I can be reached via e-mail at cskorobohacz@gmail.com or by telephone at (289) 396-5322 for further correspondence. Thank you for supporting opportunities for graduate students to network and communicate their ideas with others through scholarly forums such as this Journal.   

Sincerely,

Christina Skorobohacz
